
ITRON MV90 - ANNUAL MAINTENANCE CONTRACT 

 

The Electric Department is seeking approval of the renewal of our 

annual maintenance contract with Itron.  We must use Itron’s MV-90 

software to program our larger customers’ meters and to download the 

interval data necessary to prepare the monthly billing.  This software 

analyzes the customers’ demands, their consumption and provides the 

totalization necessary for customers with multiple meters to be treated 

like a single meter.  

This is a sole-sourced item and is a budgeted expense.  The Electric 

Department is requesting your approval to renew the annual MV-90 

maintenance agreement with Itron for $14,145.45 

 

 


